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Dear Parents, 
 
The countdown has begun and it is time to welcome the New Year with a fresh mind and heart. We sincerely wish 
that the New Year will be a messenger of joy, happiness, peace, smiles and good tidings for you and your family. 
 
We are pleased to share the following important dates regarding the upcoming winter, summer holidays and other 
information for the academic year 2019-2020. 
 
WINTER HOLIDAYS 

• The last working day for students before winter vacation is Thursday, 12th December, 2019. 
• The school office remains open from 15th to 18th December, 2019 during winter holidays from 8:00 am – 

2:00 pm. 
• School will reopen for all grades on Sunday, 5th January 2020. 

 
SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

• The last day of End of Term -3 Exams will be on Thursday, 18th June, 2020. 
• The end of school year will be on Thursday, 25th June, 2020. 
• School reopens for the new academic year, 2020-2021 on Sunday, 30th August, 2020. 

 
Holiday Assignment:  As our children grow up, homework becomes a more important part of their schooling 
allowing them to develop vital skills such as an independent research. It also helps them to prepare for the demands 
of future skills. One way to begin learning future skills such as reading, researching and writing is through holiday 
homework assignments. Keeping this in mind, our school has planned winter holiday assignment for all grades and 
uploaded on the school website, www.alainjuniors.com. Please make sure that students will complete the 
assignments and submit on Sunday, 5th January 2020. 
 
School Discipline Policy:  To make our ongoing efforts to create a safe environment in school premises and enriching 
learning environment in the classes, we urge you to refer the School Behavioral Policy by visiting the school website 
www.alainjuniors.com.  
 
Mobile Phones and Other Gadgets: The school does not allow students to bring their mobile phones or any other 
gadgets in school. Please make sure your children abide by this school policy. Any student found with their gadgets 
will be confiscated and will only be released once parents come to school to claim them. 
Uniform: All students must come in neat uniform including their student I.D.’s and Children must wear full school 
uniform each day to school. The school policy requires ALL students to use their I.D.’s at all times while they are in 
the school premises 
Books: Students shall only bring their books according to their time table. Do not let your children carry books that 
will not be used during the day. 
 
Social Networking: Research confirms that student’s social networking habits lead to reduced focus in learning as 
well as on retaining information. In addition students who are attempted to multi task while they study are having 
the risk of reduced academic performance, ability to concentrate in learning tasks, health problems including 
anxiety, depression and so on. Hence, we request you to monitor student activities on social networking and play a 
major role by making the students aware of what they are missing out while spending too much time on these sites    
 
 
 
Thank you.                                                                                                                                                           AJB Administration 

http://www.alainjuniors.com/


 
 

 
 
 


